
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF HEALTH SERVICES (MI) 

MEGHALAYA::SHILLONG 

HSM/NS/18/2023/82149             Dated Shillong, the 22/3/24 

NOTICE 

  This is for general information of all concern that due to the 

Announcement of the General Elections to the Lok Sabha 2024 by the Election 

Commission of India and that the Model Code of Conduct has been place into force, the 

dates for Walk-In Interview scheduled for the recruitment to the post of Staff Nurse on  

the 1st to 3rd April, 2024 for Shillong Centre and 1st & 2nd April, 2024 for Tura Centre as 

issued in the Advertisement vide this Directorate’s No. HSM/NS/18/2023/79315, Dated 

Shillong, the 6/3/2024 is hereby CANCELLED till further notice. 

  The applying candidates are however requested to kindly update 

themselves by checking the Government website www.meghealth.gov.in for further 

information. 

  
Sd/- 

Director of Health Services (MI) 
Meghalaya, Shillong. 

 

http://www.meghealth.gov.in/

